
City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 19-172, Version: 1

    Broken Arrow Municipal Authority

Meeting of: 02-05-2019

Title:
Award the most advantageous bid to Premier Truck Group for the
purchase of one (1) dump truck with a dump body with tow hooks and
accessories for the Water Division

Background:

The Utilities Department has budgeted for the purchase of one dump truck to be used for hauling materials
utilized in the installation and repair of water and sewer lines. Funds for the purchase are available in the
Departmental Capital Outlay for FY2019. Project No. 195404.

Bid packages were sent to ten (10) vendors. Four (4) bids were received. City staff has reviewed the bids
received and identified the bid from Premier Truck Group at $111,998.00 as the lowest responsible bid as it
meets specifications and is the lowest price among the four (4) bidders complying with the specifications.

Cost: $ 111,998.00

Funding Source: BAMA

Requested By: Charles Vokes, Utilities Director

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: Bid 19.139

Recommendation:

Award the most advantageous bid to Premier Truck Group for the purchase of one dump truck with dump body

with tow hooks and accessories.
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